
 

 

28th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
HPV (Human Papillomavirus Vaccine) 
 
The school immunisation team will be in school on Tuesday 16th April to deliver the HPV vaccine to Year 8 students. 
 
School Age Immunisation Team 
Please complete the e-consent link below for Human Papilloma Virus (HPV) Immunisations.  Vaccinations will take 
place at QEGS on Tuesday 16th April 2024 and the link will close on Tuesday 9th April 2024. 
 

Please visit https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/5b9f6f84 complete the consent form. 

 
The option to consent or decline the vaccination is at the end of the questionnaire so please complete even if you do 
not want your child to have the vaccination. 
 
Information regarding this vaccine is available on the NHS website using this link. 
 
Please be aware that if we do not receive completed consent forms, each young person will be assessed on an 
individual basis by a healthcare professional to self-consent and if deemed Gillick competent offered the 
vaccinations on the day. 
 
If your child is outstanding their MMR vaccination and you would like for them to receive this vaccination, please 
contact our office on 0333 3583 397 / Option 5. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Immunisation Team on 0333 358 3397 / Option 5 or 
immunisations.derbyshire@intrahealth.co.uk 
 
Repton: 01283 707178 
Clay Cross: 01246 252953 
DCHST.immunisationteam@nhs.net 
 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr S Bembridge 
Assistant Headteacher 
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